
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE AUGUST 19, 2002 

THORNHILL VILLAGE FESTIVAL ONE TIME GRANT  
 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis recommends that a one time $5,000 grant be given to the Thornhill Village 
Festival Committee. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At this time they are experiencing financial difficulties and would like to continue to offer this 
longstanding, positive opportunity for the community to enjoy. They are presently taking steps to 
address this situation. The Town of Markham extended the Festival a one time grant last year. 

  

Attachments 

none 
 

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
 


